
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

This is concert week at JMS. Our orchestra will perform on Monday, chorus on Tuesday, and 

band on Thursday. All concerts will begin at 6:30.    

 

Students are required to receive a first dose of the MCV vaccine as well as a booster dose of 

Tdap before they start 7th grade. If you have any questions about this requirement, please contact 

our school nurse.    

 

Well, that will do it for this week.  

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 


